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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 
Welcome to a Bumper issue of The inaugural visit of His Eminence Patriarch Cardinal Mar Bechara Boutros 
Rai, Maronite Patriarch of Antioch and all the East. The Patriarch visited our College on Monday 27th 
October, 2014 and was very impressed saying it was the best event he has ever attended overseas! His 
Beatitude commenced the day celebrating the College Mass at 10:30am. All students were in attendance as 
were parents and special guests. Afterwards His Beatitude made his way to the Secondary hall for a Yeas 6-
11 Assembly which included an Arabic poem, dabke, songs, speeches and gift giving. Finally His Beatitude 
sat down for a beautiful lunch before reluctantly leaving the College. I congratulate all staff and students on 
an exceptional day where our College shone at its most brilliant. 

VISIT BY HIS EMINENCE PATRIARCH CARDINAL  
MAR BECHARA BOUTROS RAI,  

MARONITE PATRIARCH OF ANTIOCH AND ALL THE EAST 
 

His Beatitude greeting the Sisters, Year 12 students and parents in front of OLOL Church 

 

   



        
 

Celebrating Mass with the College community 
 

   
 

At the assembly 

    

  



 
 

Thoroughly enjoying the assembly and the outstanding performances from our students    
  

    
 

   
 



 
 

 At the lunch 

   

  

 


